
 

The Economic Development & Tourism Department at the Town of Inuvik is currently seeking a number 

of vendors to provide various quotes and proposals for our 2018 season. Details for each of the 

following requests can be received by contacting the Director of Economic Development & Tourism at 

the Town of Inuvik. 

Arctic Energy and Emerging Technologies Conference & Tradeshow is seeking proposals and expressions 

of interest for the following: 

 Catering – RFQ  

 Security – RFQ  

 Promotional Items – RFQ  

 Signage, Banners, & Printing – RFQ  

 Photography – RFQ  

 AV/Sound/Lights – RFQ 

 Live Music / Band – Expression of Interest 

 Cash Bar – Expression of Interest 

 Speaker Gifts – Expression of Interest 

 Shuttle Services – Expression of Interest 

 

Deadline for submissions is Monday, April 30th no later than 5:00 pm.  

For more information please contact:  

Jackie Challis, Director 

Economic Development & Tourism 

867.777.8632 

jchallis@inuvik.ca 


